
An important 
message from
Provider Relations

January, 2019

Dear Ambetter Primary Care Provider:

Thank you for the ongoing care that you provide to Ambetter from Home State Health members. You 

are a critical component of our provider network and we want you to be aware of a new opportunity to 

serve our members.

For 2019, Home State Health contracted with Teladoc to provide telehealth access to our

members. Teladoc is a nationwide telehealth provider, contracted with more than 3,000 providers in all 

50 states. Telehealth services increase patient access to care and can help drive down emergency room 

visits. This will not replace our recommendation for in-person visits with a member's primary

physician.

Many of Ambetter from Home State Health providers are already contracted with Teladoc. If you are

not currently contracted with Teladoc, you may want to consider it in 2019. Contracting with Teladoc 

will enable you to be among the telehealth providers treating Ambetter from Home State Health 

members remotely, and, if you choose, patients from other plans as well.

If you are interested in learning more about becoming a Teladoc provider, please submit an inquiry to

centeneproviders@teladoc.com someone from the Teladoc Physician Recruitment team will assist you.
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Keep Up with Our Latest News and Announcements! All of Home State's News and Announcements are located on our website at www.HomeStateHealth.com. Here you can also find our annual provider manual, provider training opportunities, quarterly provider newsletters, and so much more!
Questions? Contact Provider Relations
1-855-650-3789 (tty/tdd: 1-877-250-6113) Ambetter.HomeStateHealth.com
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